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    Forced Love part 4

Part 4 

Disclaimer: Yes!! These really are my characters!! But you gotta
catch me before you can sue me!!! 

"Yes my master. No my master. Of course my master." Tahiri couldn't
wait to get out of here. Being a Sith wasn't all fun and games.
However, when she got Anakin, Zekk, Jacen, and anyone else she could
get to join her over here, it would be more fun. Lots of fun. Zekk
and Jacen wouldn't be that hard, they had both had their hearts
broken recently, especially when Tenel Ka had just suddenly left for
Hapes. And Anakin had little self confidence in his abilitys. It
shouldn't be to hard. "Tahiri!" Tahari's head snapped up when her
master spoke to her. "Pay attention, getting the Skywalker bloodline
back into the dark side, is not easy. I, myself have tried, and
failed. We must try and succed this time." Callista shook her head.
"I can't believe it, you won't be able to do it." "Quiet!" Mara Jade
snapped. "I don't need any complaints from a prisinor!" "That's all I
am to you, just a prisoner, look, I was just trying to get a job, how
did I know you lived in that place? And what Luke did to you was not
my fault!" "He left me! He was still in love with his darling
Callista! Well not anymore, once I have his nephews, Luke will have
to come and rescue them, and then he will be mine for the taking!"
"You want be able to just take him, not only is he a jedi, but he's a
little bit smarter than a pair of Nalaa tree frogs! You're plan won't
work." "Excuse me," Tahiri said stepping in, this was even worse then
hearing Zekk and Jacen pity themselves, "but will you please finish
this another time, showing no disrespect my master," Tahiri said with
a bow, "but I do need to know how I will return to Yavin 4, and when
you want the boys." Mara Jade nodded at Tahiri, and began to give her
the information she wanted. 

**** 



'Just keep smiling, just keep smiling,' was all Jaina could think at
the ball she had was attending, with, who else, Raynar. Jaina was so
sick of this, having to pretend like this. She had been with Raynar
almost every waking moment since she had arrived home from her
honeymoon, almost a month eariler. 'Oh great,' Jaina thought,
'another toast. Another kiss.' Sure enough, Raynar kissed Jaina after
the toast. She decided they were just trying to drive Raynar and
Jaina insane. However, Raynar was a good, kisser, a great kisser
infact. 

**** 

'At least she's good at this,' thought Raynar as he pulled back from
Jaina. It could be worse. Lusa could be acting like Zekk, and
completely pull out of his life. Oh well. Not his problum. Well, not
really. But then he finally had to admit to himself that it did
bother him to see Jaina like this, so sad when she was at home. He
remembered the previous evening, where there had finally been a night
at home, they had eaten some kind of salad, and Jaina had just broke
down in the middle of it and began to sob. She wouldn't even tell
Raynar why, but he knew it had to have something to do with Zekk. She
looked worse, then when he was bounty hunting, or even when he was
with the Shadow Acadamy. Raynar was pulled out of his daze when Jaina
began to drag him onto the dance floor, first dance, it would be
unusual for them not to dance this dance. 'At least she's a good
dancer.' 

~~~~~~~~~ Yea!! Part 4!! I hope this isn't getting stupider or
something, be so far everyone seems to be liking it, so that's a
positive sign. Thanks!! 

End
file.


